The new Chairman of the Supervisory Board

The Board of Danubius Hotels Rt. informs its shareholders that – after the death of Mr. Gábor Cséti – the Supervisory Board held a meeting on 18th October 2002 and elected Mr. Tibor Antalpéter from among its members as Chairman.

The Chairman of the Supervisory Board was the ambassador of the Republic of Hungary to London from 1990 to 1995, for 5 years from 1996 the member of the Board of Danubius Hotels Rt. and from April 2000 the member of the Supervisory Board.

